
 

1 | 1 LG&E and KU Energy LLC | 220 West Main Street | P.O. Box 32010 | Louisville, KY 40232 | lge-ku.com 

 
 

 

Linda C. Bridwell, PE 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

February 15, 2023 
 
RE: Electronic Joint Application of Kentucky Utilities Company and Louisville Gas and 

Electric Company for Certificates of Public Convenience and Necessity and Site 
Compatibility Certificates and Approval of a Demand Side Management Plan 

 Case No. 2022-00402 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
In the Joint Application of Kentucky Utilities Company and Louisville Gas and Electric Company 
(collectively “Companies”) in this proceeding, as well as the Direct Testimony of Charles R. Schram, 
the Companies stated they anticipated finalizing, executing, and filing in the record of this 
proceeding four solar power purchase agreements (“PPAs”) by the end of January 2023.  The 
Companies have worked diligently with the solar PPA counterparties to reach agreement on all four 
PPAs.  That process has taken longer than anticipated, but the Companies are pleased to report that 
the PPAs are now in final approval processes by all parties, and the Companies currently anticipate 
they will be able to submit all four final, executed PPAs into the record of this proceeding by 
February 28, 2023. 
 
In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8 and the Commission’s Order of July 22, 2021 in Case 
No. 2020-00085, I certify that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission on 
February 15, 2023 and that there are currently no parties in this proceeding that the Commission 
has excused from participation by electronic means. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rick E. Lovekamp 

Rick E. Lovekamp 
Manager Regulatory Strategy/Policy 
State Regulation and Rates  
O 502-627-3780  
rick.lovekamp @lge-ku.com 


